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Dear Sirs,
I am pleased that a further window for comments and objections has been created.
I would like to comment on Eversheds letter.
If the SOS decides that ANY part of this plan to go ahead, strict conditions MUST be made to make
sure the Interchange is built before a maximum of 25% of the wharehousing is built and occupied.
Not to put the Interchange in as a priority would exacerbate the traffic problem.
The descion on the Northampton site should not make case law/precedent..
In view of the oposition to the plan from local  MP's county and District Councils all the surrounding
Parish Councils and over 1800 individuals who have written individually against the proposal I hope
the plan will be refused in it's entirety
Richard Taylor




